
 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

The start of the new term brings forward the highly anticipated residential to Mill Rythe! In order 

to be fully prepared for the trip, a packing list has been attached to ensure everything needed 

for the trip is included. Please ensure all belongings are clearly labelled. There will also be 

water based activities, therefore we recommend children bring clothes to wear in water and a 

carrier bag for storage. We also ask that mobile phones or other electronic devices should be 

left at home. 

 

We aim to leave the school at around 9:30am, with some children travelling on the school 

minibus too. Children will need to bring a packed lunch for the journey from school as their first 

meal will be provided in the evening at JCA site. As the site is roughly an hour away, we should 

expect to return on Friday 17th at the usual time of 2:45pm. 

 

Any medication should be clearly labelled and can be left with Miss Martin who will be 

stationed in the hall on the morning of our departure.  

 

We are very excited for the trip and know the children will have a fantastic time at Mill Rythe. 

 

Kind regards, Mr Burnham and Mr Hall. 

YEAR 5 RESIDENTIAL TRIP 

MILL RYTHE 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

The start of the new term brings forward the highly anticipated residential to Mill Rythe! In order 

to be fully prepared for the trip, a packing list has been attached to ensure everything needed 

for the trip is included. Please ensure all belongings are clearly labelled. There will also be 

water based activities, therefore we recommend children bring clothes to wear in water and a 

carrier bag for storage. We also ask that mobile phones or other electronic devices should be 

left at home. 

 

We aim to leave the school at around 9:30am, with some children travelling on the school 

minibus too. Children will need to bring a packed lunch for the journey from school as their first 

meal will be provided in the evening at JCA site. As the site is roughly an hour away, we should 

expect to return on Friday 17th at the usual time of 2:45pm. 

 

Any medication should be clearly labelled and can be left with Miss Martin who will be 

stationed in the hall on the morning of our departure.  

 

We are very excited for the trip and know the children will have a fantastic time at Mill Rythe. 

 

Kind regards, Mr Burnham and Mr Hall. 

YEAR 5 RESIDENTIAL TRIP 

MILL RYTHE 2019 


